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From: John Geiger <jdg1952@gmail.com>
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To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Case #20585 in opposition
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We live on Swann street at 1437 NW. We are in opposition to the proposed project at 1457 Swann street. It is too big for
the lots in our neighborhood and sets a bad precedent.

John Geiger and Edward Szrom

202-491-5212 John

202-421-4995 Edward
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